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18 April 2025 

PACE Breakfast Club 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well and that you’ve had a restful and enjoyable Easter break. 
 
We’re very much looking forward to welcoming all of our pupils back to school on Tuesday 22nd April 2025. 
Please note that the school day will begin promptly at 09:00 as usual. 
 
I’m also really pleased to share some exciting news with you. From Tuesday 22nd April, we will be offering a 
new breakfast club each morning to support our families and help get the day off to a great start. 
 
The breakfast club will run from 08:30 to 09:00 each day and is completely free of charge. Pupils will have the 
opportunity to take part in a number of fun and engaging activities before enjoying a nutritious breakfast. It’s a 
great way for children to ease into the school day and spend some positive time with their peers and staff. 
 
There is no need to book—simply bring your child into school any time between 08:30 and 09:00, and they can 
join in. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the team about the breakfast club or anything 
else, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
As always, thank you for your continued support. 
 
Warm regards, 

 
Michael Power 
Headteacher 
 


